
What’s Happening at FFPC

Children’s Sunday School and Worship Information 
Class begins at 10AM and children return to worship after the sermon where they are 
welcome to either sit with their parents or with Miss Tina. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Tina Ritchie or Kate Kirkey.

Youth Group & Confirmation Class Schedule  
Sign up for special events on the youth bulletin board or email tina@ffpc.org.
Friends are always welcome; a parental consent form is needed for offsite events.
            
June
W, June 19 - F, June 21: Camping at PJ Hoffmaster St. Park, $50/person, RSVP to Tina 
by May 30, We will swim, hike, and possibly kayak!

Do you use the T Coil hearing loop? If you are having trouble with the system, please 
info Mike Cupp.

Did you know we have a special gift for visitors? If you notice someone new visiting our 
church on Sunday morning, please seek out Mary Zimbler, Marilee Smiley, or Kelly Sun-
man-Davis so that we can assist you in welcoming them. 

Be sure to visit the sign-up table before you leave on Sunday mornings! There are many 
opportunities to volunteer and serve. 

Our Workgroup Needs You! Join us for an organizing meeting on the first Wednesday of 
every month at 9:00 AM in the conference room. During this meeting we will be coming 
up with a plan of completion for various tasks that need attention around the building 
and grounds. 

Today, we are recognizing and celebrating the achievements of our high school and 
college graduates during worship. With their classes and grading complete, may they 
strive for excellence in all they do as they journey into their next adventure!

"Be strong and keep the charge of the Lord your God, walking in hIs ways and keeping hIs 
statutes, his commandments, his ordinances, and his testimonies that you may prosper in 
all that you do and wherever you turn..." 1 Kings 2:2-3



First Presbyterian Saturday Grounds Beautifying Work Group: We need the help 
of a few individuals to help keep our flower gardens clean, pretty and weed free. Our 
first meeting is Saturday May 18th from 9:30am-12pm. If you are interested in 
participating, please contact the office at 810-629-7801 or see Deb Bard or Mary 
Zimbler.

Tuesday Morning Bible Study through June 4th, Led by Pastor Robbie Carnes, meets 
at 11am in the Conference Room.  We are studying 'Discovering the Bible' by Kerygma.  

Communion Table Flowers are a wonderful way to honor a person, couple or special 
occasion. If you would like to purchase an arrangement, please contact heidi Roberts at 
hroberts6862@gmail.com.

You are a Beacon of Hope whose kindness saves lives, including those with cancer or sick-
le cell disease. These fighters and their families are counting on you.

Save the date! You are invited to donate at the blood drive below:
FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - FENTON
06/10/2024
11:30 AM - 04:30 PM
503 S. LEROY ST.
FENTON, MI 48430

Make an appointment: https://donate.michigan.versiti.org/donor/schedules/drive_sched-
ule/160181

Adult Education classes will not meet through the summer and will reconvene in 
September. Watch for details coming in late July! If there are topics you'd like us to 
consider, please let the office know. 

Save the Date!  August 13th-17th
In order to promote Christian Fellowship and have a great time together the FFPC fam-
ily will be gathering at the Holly Recreation Area Group Campsite on August 13th-17th, 
2024.  During the day we will hike, enjoy the beach and even have a wood splitting con-
test.  The evenings we will share food and conversation around the campfire.  

Can't take an entire week off for camping?  Won't be caught dead in a tent?  Afraid of 
Bigfoot?

We have you covered.  There will be a list of events published that you can join as you 
wish, no camping involved.  Potluck DInner is at 6pm and Campfire (with Smores!) be-
gins at 7pm each night.  Come and join the fun!

The Holy Spirit as a way to celebrate Pentecost this year, the congregation is invited 
to write prayers for our community and the world on fabric.  These 'flags' will be hung 
outside the Church to show the community how we are praying for them and to remind 
us that the Holy Spirit is powerful and active in our prayers.  Please contribute to this 
project in the Fellowship Hall after ther service.  

Save the Date! Gentlemen, please come and join in a men’s lunch fellowship with 
the men of the church at noon on Saturday, June 8, at the Fenton Winery and Brewery.  
Fenton Winery and Brewery is at 1370 N Long Lake Rd, Fenton.  The restaurant is the 
furthest building in the back and we’ll be sitting at the back of the restaurant.  To have 
a rough, no-commitment estimate, please sign up in the fellowship hall.  Questions, ask 
Jon Wenzel.

Do you knit or crochet?  Join out knitting group on Tuesday afternoons, from 1pm-2pm 
in the Adult Library.


